
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

It feels like quite a sombre week with the country united in a period of national mourning for the passing of our 

late Queen. The children have been discussing this in their assemblies this week and we are obviously closed 

on Monday so that everyone (who wishes to) is able to watch her funeral. Please remember we have our Place 

2 Talk service available if your children have been particularly affected by this. 

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

WELCOME MEETINGS FOR PARENTS 

We will be having in-person welcome meetings for 

parents on the week commencing 19th September. 

This is an opportunity to come into school, meet 

your child’s class teacher and find our about the 

year ahead.  

Reception: Wednesday 21st Sep at 2.15pm 

Year 1: Thursday 22nd Sep at 9.00am 

Year 2: Monday 26th Sep at 9am 

Year 3: Wednesday 21st Sep  at 9.00am  

Year 4: Friday 23rd Sep at 9.00am  

Year 5: Monday 26th Sep at 2.15pm 

Year 6: Tuesday 20th Sep at 9.00am 

Mr Willetts’ class: Tuesday 20th Sep at 2.15pm  

Adapted Curriculum:  Thursday 22nd Sep at 2:15pm.  

Supporting your child’s learning 

Please continue to encourage your child to be prac-

tising on these 2 websites: 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“ALL TOGETHER, WE ARE EQUAL” 

What does equality in school mean? What does equality in the wider world mean? 

International Day of Peace is on Wednesday 21st September: why is this important? 

FREE SCHOOL DINNERS 

All primary school children in Newham are entitled 

to have a free school dinner at lunchtime as part of 

the Mayor’s ongoing Eat for Free pledge.  Parents 

do not need to complete any forms for this and the 

children just need to chose ‘school dinners’ when 

they do their morning registers. 

 

https://www.newham.gov.uk/news/article/577/

newhams-flagship-eat-for-free-scheme-guaranteed-

by-the-mayor 

ONE WAY LOOP AROUND THE WHILEY 

BUILDING 

To ease congestion at the start and end of 

the day, we are continuing to use the 

open-way loop around the Whiley Build-

ing. Please enter the playground using 

the gate at the back of the building and 

exit via the gate at the front of the build-

ing. 

You will be steered to the correct gate if 

you are unsure which one to use. 

DAY 4 US: Friday 23rd September 

Next Friday we will be having our first Day 4 Us 

where the whole school will be focusing on “We all 

Belong”. This will include activities around the con-

cept of democracy; campaigns for change; and the 

election of our school council and school leaders. 

Please encourage your children to think about nomi-

nating themselves for these important positions. 

 

The photographer is coming . . . . 

Please note that the school photographer 

is coming on Monday 10th October to take 

individual and sibling school photos. Please 

can you ensure your child is wearing their 

uniform (and looking smart!) on Monday. 

 


